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Portland Partner Pens Article Detailing the New Independent
Contractor Rule
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In a bylined article published in DCJ Oregon, Stephen Scott discusses the new Department of Labor

decision, which rescinded a rule that made it easier to classify workers as independent contractors

under federal wage and hour rules. Stephen also provides next steps for businesses to help them

avoid any risk of misclassification.

To read the article visit DCJ Oregon (subscription required). Stephen also discusses this in an article

published in New England Biz Law Update.
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